
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
FROM THE

PRIORITY PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE (PPAC) 
OF THE

ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
TELECONFERENCE MEETING

Arizona Department of Transportation 
To Access via Google Meet: <meet.google.com/jcd-kjfq-kvc>  
To Call into the Meeting: +1 470-327-0806 PIN: 218 410 645#

Pursuant to the A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Priority Planning Advisory 
Committee (PPAC) and to the general public that the Priority Planning Advisory Committee is scheduling a 
meeting open to the public on Wednesday, the 1st day of May 2024 at 10:00 AM.

EXECUTIVE SESSION OF THE PRIORITY PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.03, notice is hereby given to the members of the Priority Planning Advisory Committee
and to the general public that the Committee may meet in Executive Session for discussion or consultation for
legal advice with legal counsel at its meeting. The Committee may, at its discretion, recess and reconvene the
Executive Session as needed.

TITLE VI OF THE CIVIL RIGHTS ACT OF 1964, AND
THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) 

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other 
nondiscrimination laws and authorities, ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin. 
Persons that require a reasonable accommodation based on language or disability should contact Meagan Bell at 
mbell@azdot.gov. Requests should be made as early as possible to ensure the State has an opportunity to address the 
accommodation.

De acuerdo con el Título VI de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, la Ley de Estadounidenses con Discapacidades 
(ADA por sus siglas en inglés) y otras normas y leyes antidiscriminatorias, el Departamento de Transporte de Arizona 
(ADOT) no discrimina por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo, edad o discapacidad. Las personas que 
requieran asistencia (dentro de lo razonable) ya sea por el idioma o discapacidad deben ponerse en contacto con Meagan 
Bell en mbell@azdot.gov . Las solicitudes deben hacerse lo más antes posible para asegurar que el Estado tenga la 
oportunidad de hacer los arreglos necesarios.

Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990 prohibits the Arizona Department of Transportation
from discriminating on the basis of disability in any of its programs, services, or activities. Individuals with
disabilities who need a reasonable accommodation to attend or participate in this meeting, or who need this in
an alternative format, should contact Meagan Bell (602) 712-6430 as soon as possible because some 
accommodations may take several days to arrange.

If you wish to review any of the past PPAC agendas or minutes, please go to the following website.
< http://azdot.gov/about/boards-and-committees/priority-planning-advisory-committee/ >

Please contact Meagan Bell at (602) 712-6430 if you have any questions regarding the Priority Planning Advisory 
Committee meeting.

, Chairman
Priority Planning Advisory Committee 
Dated this 29th day of May 2024


